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Grove traffic incident 

Council acknowledges the serious incident that occurred yesterday at the Grove 
intersection and extends its thoughts to the family and friends of the young person 
involved. 
 
Such incidents have a significant impact on the community, and we recognise that this 
may be particularly distressing for residents, especially young people. 
 
Mayor Sally Doyle stated, "Road safety remains a key priority for Council. We will 
continue working with relevant government agencies to advocate for safety 
improvements across the Huon Valley." 
 
Tasmania Police are investigating the incident. Anyone with information or dash cam 
footage is encouraged to contact police on 131 444. 
 


